
 

SENT VIA EMAIL   

 

Commissioner David Johnston      August 29th, 2021 

Leaders’ Debates Commission 

 
Dear Rt. Hon. David Johnston, 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin Trudeau is pleased to accept the invitation to the 44th General Election Leaders' 
Debates in French and English on September 8th and 9th, respectively. 

 
Please let us know if there is anything we should be made aware of prior to the debate. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Azam Ishmael 

National Campaign Director, Liberal Party of Canada 

 
CC: Michel Cormier, Executive-Director, Leaders’ Debates Commission 
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